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WELCOME

FIRSTLY, WE WOULD LIKE TO
WELCOME ALL OF YOU BACK
TO THE SCHOOL AND ANY
NEW PARENTS JOINING US.
WE HAVE ALOT OF EXCITING
INFORMATION TO SHARE
WITH YOU OVER THE
ACADEMIC YEAR AND
WOULD LOVE FOR YOU TO BE
PART OF THE JOURNEY.

OVER THE YEAR WE WILL BE
ASKING FOR PARENTS TO
SHARE IDEAS AND FEEDBACK
- SO KEEP YOUR EYES PEELED.

CHRISTMAS PARTY

FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER

3:45PM - 6:00PM
NOTE: THERE IS NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB

ALL TICKETS INCLUDE A FREE MINCE PIE/JAM TART
AND A FREE BOOK FOR URSULINE CHILDREN

PTFA

THE PTFA IS THE PARENTS
TEACHERS AND FRIENDS
ASSOCIATION.

WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING
FOR NEW MEMBERS TO
ACTIVELY HELP ORGANISE A
NUMBER OF EVENTS WHICH
HAPPEN THROUGHOUT THE
YEAR. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO
JOIN, PLEASE REACH OUT TO
MRS JOHNSON.

UPCOMING EVENTS

TUESDAY 5TH DECEMBER -
CINDERELLA PANTOMIME IN
SCHOOL

DATE TBC - VALENTINES
DISCO

CHRISTMAS

PARTY

ON FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER WE
WILL BE HOSTING OUR ANNUAL
CHRISTMAS PARTY - FLYERS TO
FOLLOW.

WE WOULD GREATLY
APPRECIATE:

-VOLUNTEERS ON THE DAY
-DONATIONS FOR THE RAFFLE,
FOOD & DRINK, FILLED JARS,
CUPCAKES, BOTTLES FOR
GAMES, MINCE PIES & JAM
TARTS

-SPONSORSHIPS

PLEASE CONTACT MRS
JOHNSON REGARDING THE
ABOVE AND SHE WILL ADVISE
ACCORDINGLY.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING
YOU ALL THERE.

THE INVITE IS OPEN TO FAMILY
AND FRIENDS OF THE CHILDREN.
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